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 Induction Program 

 

 Workshop on òData Science and Computational Intelligenceó 

 

 

 School Awareness Program (First Phase). 

 

 

 Khet 2018 
 
 

 

 Avigyan 2018 
 
 

 

School Awareness Program (Second Phase). 

 
 

 

 Industrial Tour to Kolaghat Power Plant. 

 
 

 

 Seminar on Microelectronics and VLSI Design. 



Introduction  

 
 

 

This has been a truly memorable year at SPIE Student Chapter, BPPIMT. This year a lot of 

activities were organized by the student members like seminar on modern technologies 

like Data Science and Computational Intelligence, workshop on application of Python, laser 

game and technical quiz competition, etc. Students are doing a lot of research oriented 

projects by leveraging modern technology. Overall it was an enriching experience for all 

the members of SPIE Student Chapter, BPPIMT. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Fig: SPIE BPPIMT Student Chapter 

 

 

 



 

 

  

Induction Program  



Induction Program 2018  

 

 

SPIE Student Chapter, BPPIMT started its journey in the year 2010, with only 20 students. 

However, since then its student strength kept increasing, presently reaching to a point where 

we can proudly claim to be the second largest SPIE Student Chapter in India with almost 70 

Student members not to add alumni and faculty members.  

Every year our Student chapter organizes a seminar or rather an interactive session during 

which we interact with our juniors and encourage them to join us and be a proud member of 

it. This year the interactive session was held on 1st February. Over 100 enthusiastic students 

participated in that seminar where every aspect of SPIE was explained to them clearing their 

doubts and encouraging them to enrich their learning experience by leveraging modern 

technology.  



 

Some moments of the Program  
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Workshop on Data Science and 

Computational Intelligence  



Workshop on Data Science and Computational Intelligence 2018  

 
 

 

The Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering in association with SPIE 

Student Chapter, BPPIMT organized a workshop on Data Science and Computational 

Intelligence from 6th to 8th of April, 2018. The workshop was mainly focused on filling the gap 

between the academia and industry requirements. 

 

Due to the hands on nature of this workshop registrations had to be limited to 60 

participants including faculties and technical staff. 

 

The seminar saw 3 days of Hands-on training. The first 2 days saw Hands-on R-

programming and Data Science session conducted by NIVT. The 3rd day was conducted 

by Intel. Our very own former SPIE Student Chapter President, Mr. Debdyut Hazra, who is 

also an Intel Student Partner conducted a session on Python and Deep Learning. Thus, 

this 3-day workshop gave students a clear idea about industrial requirements and 

provided knowledge to one and all about R-Programming, Data Sciences, Python and 

Deep Learning. This workshop gave students an insight into modern technology and its 

impact in real life applications. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fig: Last group photo after the workshop. 


